
 

Lithgow Buslines will be operating School Holiday Bus Timetables from Thursday 19 
December 2024 through to Thursday 30 January 2025. 
 Any Route Service Trips marked with an “S” on the timetable only operates on School Days and therefore will not operate 

during these School Holidays.   These services will recommence on Friday 31st January 2025. 

Lithgow Buslines WILL NOT be operating Regular Town Services on the following Public 
Holidays 

• Wednesday 25 December 2024 

•  Thursday 26 December 2024 

• Wednesday 1 January 2025 

• Sunday 26 January 2025 & Monday 27 January 2025 
Lithgow Buslines would like to wish our valued customers a happy & safe holiday season. 


